
Growth Planning Committee 

Minutes 

April 5, 2022 

 

Attendees: Dan Saunders, Chair, Paul Hogan, Janet Powell, Secretary, Liz 

Johnson, Jim McMann, Werner Gilliam, Director of Planning and 

Development, Eli Rubin, Community Planner 

 

Dan called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Werner led the reading and discussion of the Draft #9, Chapters on 

Transportation, Recreational and Cultural Resources, Hazard Mitigation and 

Regional Cooperation. Eli recorded the changes decided upon during the 

discussion.  

 

The following revisions are now noted (See document in link below. I do not 

have access to the word document so I am including the pdf). 

 

PDF Town Goals Policies and Strategies 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#search/april+/FMfcgzGpFWJwfNGHQZzk

SqRXtttHKdvW?projector=1&messagePartId=0.4 

 

Werner announced that the BOS meeting on 4/14 will return to a live meeting 

with some form of hybridization for town residents to attend. We will receive a 

new policy from Laurie Smith in the next week or so to explain how other 

Committees will move forward. 

 

The next GPC meeting is scheduled for April 19, 2022 at 6 p.m. at the North St. 

Fire Station 

In person. 

 

Material to review for 4/19 is found on p.19 of Goals Policies and Strategies/ 

Fiscal Capacity and Future Land Use. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Janet Powell 
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#search/april+/FMfcgzGpFWJwfNGHQZzkSqRXtttHKdvW?projector=1&messagePartId=0.4

